                                                                                                                        Monday 23rd March 2020
Dear Parent, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]All the information you and your child need is on a letter in your child’s pack. I hope everything in the pack is useful to your child in the coming weeks.
More importantly, please take care of yourselves and your family at this difficult time,
Stay safe,
Lynelle Fenton
